
Sprints  on  Dirt  Ends
Agreement with ASCS
From Mike Strevel

Gun  Lake,  MI  —  (January  19,  2013)  —  After  a  seven  year
sanctioning agreement with the American Sprint Car Series the
Engine Pro Sprints on Dirt had ended its affiliation with the
Tulsa Oklahoma sanctioning body.

The seven year run as a regional affiliate of the ASCS was of
great help, but it was determined by SOD ownership that a
change was necessary. “The Sprints on Dirt Series has great
respect for Emmett Hahn and his staff with ASCS” stated John
Naida owner of the Engine Pro Sprints on Dirt. “The assistance
of ASCS has made our group stronger in the Midwest and we are
looking forward to an incredible 2013” stated Series Director
Mike Strevel.

The Engine Pro Sprints on Dirt Presented by ARP is currently
in negotiations to determine 2013 rules, including tires. The
2013 schedule will be released this week and an announcement
regarding series sponsorship and rules will be following soon.

The Engine Pro Sprints on Dirt Presented by ARP promotes 360
winged  sprint  car  racing  in  Michigan,  Indiana,  Ohio  and

Ontario. The 34th season of exciting Engine Pro Sprints on Dirt
Presented  by  ARP  racing  will  start  at  the  Crystal  Motor
Speedway  on  April  27.  For  more  information
www.sprintsondirt.com is the official website for the series.
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